



Storm Updates

Tuesday, September 12th, 2023

Today we decided to cancel the ILCA 2023 ACC Championship. We know that it was highly likely that there would be no sailing on Saturday, and at best we would possibly be able to sail in the bay only on Sunday. We would not have been able to stage the boats in the parking lot due to the storm tide. Our participants would be traveling in poor weather conditions.

For all these reasons we felt the safe and practical decision was to cancel the event. We look forward to hosting a future ILCA Championship.

Monday, September 11th, 2023

We continue to monitor the track of the storm. We will have an update for you tomorrow in the early afternoon.

Sunday, September 10th, 2023

We continue to monitor the storm closely. At this time we think the earliest we will be able to make an informed decision would be Tuesday, September 12th. We are waiting to see exactly where the high pressure is going to set up which will impact how far east the storm may come.

Saturday September 9th, 2023

Hyannis Yacht Club's Regatta Officials and Club Management are monitoring the track of Hurricane Lee continuously. We will update you daily with our regatta plan and the storm's possible impact.